RE DAY

Thank you for the wonderful day of religious education. We
learned lots of facts about the different religions. It was very
interesting we really liked the Muslim workshop with Dr
Mohammad: he was very interesting with his cool facts.

Muslim

Dr Mohammad was a Muslim himself so he knew a quite a lot
about the faith. He told us a very interesting story about a man
called Mohammad. He was very cool because he made it fun in
a way that we understood. A big thank you to Dr Mohammad.

Hindu

In the Hindu workshop we had to go behind a screen and
memorise Hindu artefacts, then go back to your group and draw
it onto your piece of paper. Then we had to name them after.
Thank you also to the Hindu man.

A big thank you to everyone involved in organising and
delivering the day from all Castle Park’s Year 6 pupils. We hope
we see you in Year 7.




